I090KC. @

KNW S THE RADIO VOICE OF

- Box 31 (= EE ; /e
Woaterloo, lowa '
January 13, 1955
Mr, Stanwood R. lorss,
R Rt Ness 3
Bradford, Mass.
Dear Stan

Many thanks for your report stating that you heard the
special DX program from KNWS.

Your report has been checked with the program log and
found to be correct. This letter is verification of your
reception of KNWS on November 8, 1954, from 2:00 AM to 2:30 AlN,
CST, on 1090 Kcs,
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We were very happy with the results of this test as we

received 77 renorts from 30 states, Canada and New Zealand,
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We surely enjoyed rLtth" on this test for the National
I lub and if you're ever in Waterloo be sure and drop inat
KNWS. Craig and I hope to meet you in person at the next convention.
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Thanks again for tuning us in, and here's wishing you the
best of DX always.
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Charles Frank, Chief Engineer



